
 

 

May 30, 2020 

To our NBCC Family,  

As we are all aware, COVID-19 has become a central topic of discussion and concern for many of us. 

After more than 2 months of being quarantined and our church doors being closed, we are grateful to 

announce the reopening of NBCC on Sunday, June 7, 2020.  

Because your health and safety is our priority, we have been diligently preparing with protocols for 

proper sanitation procedures and social distancing measures. The following suggestions are 

recommended for all those who choose to join us for our Sunday morning service at 10:00 a.m.: 

 Face masks should be worn by all those entering to attend service.   

 Hand sanitizers are located in the Lobby and should be used prior to entering the sanctuary. 

 Bathroom facilities are open. Please note, only 3 people are permitted in the bathroom at one 

time. Others are asked to wait patiently in the hallway. 

 Water fountains will be closed. 

 Please do your best to maintain social distancing. 

 If you are not physically feeling well please stay home and watch via Livestream. 

Other important notes: 

 Children’s Ministry will be opened down stairs from ages 3-7 and upstairs for ages 8-12. 

Teachers will be wearing masks and gloves. We will work to keep social distancing in the 

classrooms and keep our attendance to a minimum. It is your prerogative to have your child 

wear a face mask. All children will be asked to sanitize their hands once entering into the class 

room. Once we meet the occupancy number the class will be closed. 

 For now NBCC will only have a 10am service. 

 We encourage families to sit together. And everyone maintain social distancing space while 

seated in the sanctuary. 

 We want to ensure you that the entire building will be sanitized before and after services. 

 For now everything is on a trial basis, and we will make adjustments and appropriate changes as 

we move forward.  

We are looking forward to worshipping with you! 

 

Pastors Rob and Gayle Cassara 


